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STATEMENT BY ATTORNEY GENERAL PHILL KLINE IN RESPONSE TO A CALL
 FOR INVESTIGATION OF THE RAPE OF KANSAS CHILDREN
“Senator and Dr. Barnett and Senators Wagle and Journey are correct: rape is a serious crime and when a 10, 11 or 12 year old is pregnant - they have been raped under Kansas law.
“As the State’s Chief Law Enforcement Official I have the duty to investigate and prosecute child rape and other crimes in order to protect Kansas children.

“The issue before the Supreme Court is whether a district court judge can issue a subpoena when the judge has probable cause to believe that crimes have occurred, including child rape.
“The child’s privacy is always protected- you never see the name of the child victim in the paper and no one has the right to rape or victimize a child or women whether in private or public.  There are two things child predators want: access to children and secrecy and as Attorney General I am bound and determined to not give them either.  The child’s privacy is always protected and the clinics should not act to protect the secrecy of the predator!  One Kansas clinic recently provided records to Texas; the Kansas subpoena is no different.”
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